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JUNIOR LIBRARY COMPETITION
To help encourage students to return all their library books the Junior Library is
running a new competition!

Students who return all of their borrowed books by the end of Week 6 (18th November)  will be
entered into a draw to win one of three special book prizes.

Prep - Year 1: Pig the Pug: Piggest Collection

Year 2 - Year 4: Roald Dahl Collection

Year 5 - Year 6: Wings of Fire Boxset

The prize winners will be drawn during Week 7 this term.  Make sure you bring all your Library
books back so you can have a chance to win! For more information please speak to your College
Librarians.

Mrs Arabella Issa & Mr Michael Smith
Junior IRC Library Team
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